
 

St Augustine’s Parish School 
NEWSLETTER No.18 – Term 4 Week 9, 2018 

Address: 25 Commercial Road, Salisbury – Phone: 8182 7900 – Fax: 8182 7999  
Website: www.saps.catholic.edu.au Email: info@saps.catholic.edu.au  

ABSENTEE PHONE: 8182 7915 OR ABSENTEE SMS: 0407 664 190 
WHOLE SCHOOL PRAYER every Monday (9.10 am)  

STUDENT BANKING every Wednesday 
PLAYGROUP every Friday (9.00 am – 11.00 am) 

UNIFORM SHOP/BOOKROOM every Tuesday 8.30 am – 9.00 am and  
Thursday: 8.30 am – 9.00 am and 2.45 pm – 3.15 pm 

SUNSHINE CAFÉ  every Monday to Friday in Siena Hall from 8.30 am – 8.50 am.   
All children welcome. 

SCHOOL RESUMES TUESDAY 29 JANUARY 9.00AM 

Wishing families a blessed Christmas and a safe and happy holiday. 

We look forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 

http://www.saps.catholic.edu.au
mailto:info@saps.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/StAugustinesParishSchool


 
 
 

 

 





 

On Thursday 29 November, St Augustine’s played Holy Family Catholic 

School in the inaugural Annual Chess Tournament. Every Monday, the 

Chess team have practised chess with Mr Cottrell and Mr Molloy. They 

have taught us how to play and we’ve come a long way. We won the 

competition because we had great coaches. The team was Damian, Aidan, Devlin, Tyson, 

Vincent, Jarrod, Jake and Christopher. Aidan and Damian were the stand out performers winning all of their games. 

The experience was fun and enjoyable and we are looking forward to next year. We are looking for players for next 

year’s tournament. If you are interested come and see either Mr Cottrell or Mr Molloy.  

 
Results for the University of NSW International Competitions and Assessments for Schools (ICAS) 2018 have arrived 
and the children have been presented with their certificates. 
The following excellent results in English, Science and Mathematics were awarded to: 
 
English:  High Distinction: Riley L.  (Yr3); Credit:  Sethanial J.(Yr 3) 
Science:  Distinction:  Riley L.  (Yr3); Credits: Krish T.  (Yr3); Alexa R. Yr 3 
Mathematics:  Distinctions to all 4 children: Krish T., Sethanial J., Alexa R., Riley L. (all Yr 3) 
 
The ICAS Competitions and Assessments will be offered again in 2019 during Term 3, via the school newsletter.  To 
participate in these competitions, parents/caregivers are required to fill out a registration form (from the school 
newsletter), and pay a fee for each subject. 

 
 
Heath (3ZS) has been racing BMX for 2 years. This year he competed 
as an 8year old boy. 
He raced 7 tracks through out South Australia and placed 7th in the 
state series.  
He also travelled to Victoria and Canberra for the Australian National 
Series and placed 16th overall. 

 
 
Monday 24 December 2018 
6.00pm - Children’s Mass - English 
8.00pm - Parish Mass - English 
12.00 - Midnight Mass - English 
 
Tuesday 25 December 2018 
9.00am - Parish Mass - English 
10.30am - Parish Mass - Italian 
12.00pm - Parish Mass - Polish 

 
 
Sunday 16 December 2018 
Third Sunday of Advent (Year C) 
 
Friday 21 December 2018 
8.00pm - Filipino Simbang Gabi Mass 
 
Sunday 23 December 2018 
Fourth Sunday of Advent (Year C) 
 
 
 

 
 
Monday 31 December 2018 
11.30pm -  Thanksgiving Mass - English 
 
 
Tuesday 1 January 2019 
9.00am - New Year Mass - English 


